July 25,1994 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Charles Smith, Chairperson, Ernet Allen, Donna Johnson,
Martin Krauter, Robert Metz, Norman Ridlon, Steve Crockett

The June 20, 1994 minutes were approved as read.
0ld Business:

A discussion of long range plan for Tassel Top was deferred
until the October meeting.

Vehicle pass problems were discussed. Norman reported that only
two families were involved and there are no longer any problems.

Bob Metz was concerned with the beach front safety in terms of
liability if there was an accident. Two more "Swim at your own
risk" will be ereeted. .

Norman Ridlon reported that the cabin has been rented 5 weeks
out of 10. The sale of passes has been up this summer; 3 - 1
are non-residents. The committee will check on the possibility
of having the cabin placed with a realtor in the future and
doing a brochure to promote the rental.

To date, the gate receipts are $1500. over last year and
there is over $6000. in the account for July.

The Tassel Top Committee will meet with the Selectmen on Tuesday,
August 2, 1994 at 7:00 p.m. They will be given an update of
amount that can be paid back to the town. The committee felt it
prudent to give back what we can.

The Committee will meet on August 2, after the meeting with the
Selectmen.

The meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m.



